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KS1 Picnic Planners Day 
Dear Parents/Carers 

On Thursday 3 November, we will be having a themed day to launch our topic, ‘How can we 
make a healthy lunchbox?’  

We would like the children to dress up as castle kitchen staff, such as chefs, bakers, waiters 
or kitchen helpers. The children really enjoy taking part on these days. The activities will be 
based around planning a castle staff picnic to end our topic later in the term.  

Thank you for your continued support. 

Miss V Estcourt 
KS1 Phase Leader 
 


